Family Law Clerk for Barrie location
We are seeking an experienced Family Law Clerk with at least 5+ years’ relevant experience to work in our office in Barrie. The successful candidate will have a solid understanding of family law procedures and processes, including the Family Law Rules, and will be someone who takes initiative, has excellent organizational skills, positive attitude, and is able to work well in a team environment. We offer competitive salary and benefits. Reply with cover letter and resume to: mimi.stellino@devrylaw.ca or fax to (416) 449 – 7071.

